
   

 

Issue 2 

Post 16 

Welcome to the fourth and final weekly bulletin for our virtual Post-

16 Transition Programme. In today’s bulletin there will be some 

more preparation tasks for you to complete to ensure you are fully 

prepared to start in September.  

 

 

 

 

Can you find out the other studnets going 

to your destination from our school and 

meet some new people you may not 

know?! 

 

@MESReading        @maidenerleghtrust 

Follow the link below to take you to our dedicated transition page on our  
school website: Maiden Erlegh School in Reading - Primary Transition 

Don’t forget to follow us on social media to keep up to date with our latest news! 

 

POST 16  
PREPARATION TASKS 

1. Oathall Community College have some fantastic 

tranisiton resources for speciafic subejct for 

college courses and A-Level. Use the link below to 

find the pack relevant for your courses and work 

your way through the task. 

https://www.oathall.org/year-11-transition-to-

post-16-education/ 

2. You will have either a physical or a virtual 

transition day coming up in the near future. You 

need to check your emails and ensure you know 

the plan for this day as it is vital to orientate you 

before you start in September.  

3. You need to check what your requirements are to 

get into your destination in preparation for results 

day on the 12th August. This included checking the 

details for your back up option. 
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